
From: Info
To: Brent Bybee
Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact Us
Date: Monday, August 19, 2024 8:18:22 AM

FYI
 
From: City of La Pine Oregon <lapine-or@municodeweb.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 1:35 PM
To: Info <info@lapineoregon.gov>
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us

 

Submitted on Friday, August 16, 2024 - 1:35pm

Submitted by anonymous user: 184.61.201.17

Submitted values are:

CONTACT INFORMATION

Full Name Tom and Jane Daurrs

Email janetomsauers@gmail.com

Phone Number 5418409422

Question/Comment

Why does the Habitat for Humanity project need to be adjacent to the Crescent Creek Neighborhood? We are surrounded by low income

housing now. La Pine is inundated with low income housing and it seems City Officials are Hell Bent on making La Pine a undesirable location

to live by inviting, Addicts, Drugs, Parolees, Sex Trafficking, Gangs, Graffiti, Mentally Ill and MORE!!! 

There is now excuse for building the project next to Crescent Creek neighborhood!

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.lapineoregon.gov/node/7/submission/4176
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